
              
     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

12 May 2020 

 

Excellency, 

 

Reference is made to my letter dated 6 May 2020, regarding the virtual town hall meeting 

with young representatives from youth organizations and networks from all regions of the world, 

to be convened by  H.E. Alya Ahmed bin Saif Al-Thani, Permanent Representative of Qatar, and 

H.E. Anna Karin Eneström, Permanent Representative of Sweden, the co-facilitators overseeing 

the intergovernmental negotiations on the Declaration for the Commemoration of the seventy-fifth 

anniversary of the United Nations. 

 Member States wishing to watch the aforementioned virtual town hall meeting, may do so 

via this link: bit.ly/35ChAl6. As hitherto conveyed, the meeting will take place on 13 May 2020, 

from 9:00 to 10:30  a.m. Eastern Time. 

Enquiries should be directed Ms. Olajobi Makinwa, Senior Adviser, OPGA 

(makinwa@un.org, telephone 9172541506) or Ms. Marija Vasileva-Blazev, Special Assistant, 

Administration, DGC,(marija.vasileva-blazev@un.org, telephone 9293652257). 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Tijjani Muhammad-Bande  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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